

17th November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

## FIFA World Cup 2022

As you are aware, the FIFA World Cup 2022 is fast approaching and on **Monday 21st November** we will be having a **'World Cup Day'**, discovering new facts about the tournament and learning about the individual countries who are taking part.

Each child has been allocated a country; in the morning children in **Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2** classes will make a flag for their country. Children in **Years 3, 4, 5 and 6** classes will research facts about their country including: the national flag, famous landmarks and people, traditional food and where their country is in the world. They will then present their new knowledge of their country to the rest of the class. In the afternoon, children across the school will have the opportunity watch the England v Iran match in their classrooms.

Children are allowed to come to school on this day wearing an England top or an Iranian top, depending on which country they are supporting. **Tops must be worn with school trousers/skirt and school shoes.** If your child does not have an England or Iranian top, they are still welcome to come into school wearing a top that represents the colours of the England or Iranian flag.

We hope that you are looking forward to the tournament as much as we are!

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Whittaker

Head of School







